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105 SOUTH FOURTH STREET
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
TELEPHONE (505) 748-1471 May 27, 1987

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

ATTENTION: Mr. Jerry Sexton, Supervisor
Re: Brown AEI #1-H 26-16-37
Dear Mr. Sexton:

We have not filed a completion report on the above captioned well

due to difficulty in producing the well. The wellbore is excessively
crooked which has foiled our attempts to test the well. So far, we
have broken five (5) swab lines, swab testing without results. The
pumping unit installed has not been able to pump the well, again, due
to the crooked hole. We, now, plan to test the well with an electric
submergible pump.

For the above stated reasons, we request additional testing allowable
for the well. We, also, request change of transporter effective

June 1, 1987. Form C-104 is attached.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours truly,

mita Goodlétt
Production Supervisor

Encl.



